Brandon Fieger
167 Kings Park Road
Commack NY, 11725
(631) 388-4277
September 8th, 2016

Malika Waller
Senior Web Development Engineer
Audible, Inc. 
1 Washington Pl
Newark, NJ 07102

Dear Malika Waller,

I am writing to inform you about my interest for the web development engineer position advertised on indeed.com. 

Given my related experience and excellent capabilities in the web development field, I would appreciate your consideration for this developer position. Having over three years of experience creating and maintaining websites and working with all types of clients, my skills are an ideal match for this position. Being proficient in both the frontend and backend developments, I can serve as a valuable asset for your company. I have written several web apps in PHP, Codeigniter (a PHP framework), Wordpress and Ruby on Rails. Although I do not directly know GO, I am eager to learn a new language and I am confident I can pick it up quickly. 

I currently attend Suny Stony Brook University pursing a bachelor’s degree in Computer Science with an expected graduate date of May 2017. Most, if not all of my programming knowledge has been self-taught, one of the reason why I am confident that I can learn any language in a timely fashion. Dealing with clients, making impossible deadlines and debugging thousands of lines of code are part of my daily routine as lead developer of a new niche social networking website.

Thank you for taking the time to review my resume and cover letter. I am available via telephone or email and can be reached at (631) 388-4377 and brfieger@gmail.com

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
Brandon Fieger
